Halloween dance for high
school students

The HOPE Club from Lake Tahoe Community College in partnership
with the Lake Tahoe Boys & Girls Club is throwing a Halloween
Dance for high school students on Oct. 30 from 6-10pm.

It’s at the Boys & Girls Club (1100 Lyons Ave., South Tahoe)
Admission is $7 or $5 with a costume.

There will be prizes for best costumes as well as raffles.
Music provided by disc jockey Diversity/Diversity.
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